
 
  
Memorandum 

November 21, 2022 
To:  Council Members 
 
From:  Council Staff 
 
Re:  Advisory Group Changes – APT, SSC 
 
The Archipelagic Plan Team (APT) requests the following change: 

 
The APT suggests the replacement of Michael Parke, NMFS PIFSC, with Dr. Kisei 
Tanaka, NMFS PIFSC. 

 
The SSC change of note: 

 
Dr. Michael Seki is retiring at the end of the year and will be replaced by the new director 
on the SSC as an Ex-officio member. In the interim, acting Director Tia Brown will serve 
as Dr. Seki’s replacement. 

 
The Council will be presented with this information for its consideration under Council Family 
Changes at the 193rd Council Meeting.   
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